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Comments: I believe a full environmental impact study should be undertaken to assure diligence has been done

regarding potential detrimental effects of expansion of Holland Lake Lodge. This property is adjacent to and

within Grizzly territory. Grizzlies continue to be considered endangered. 

I understand the owner's need to upgrade the property, however over-building the property will cause  disruption

to the fauna in the area. This property is a historic property, an iconic property. The expansion is worrisome.


